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Winnebago County Community Mental Health Board  
Releases Public Participation Survey 

 
ROCKFORD, IL —Winnebago County Community Mental Health Board (WCCMHB) has released a Public 
Participation Survey. The community input provided through the survey will inform the Board’s decisions 
regarding mental health and substance abuse care in the community, along with its three-year strategic plan 
and environmental scan. The survey is available in English and Spanish at www.facebook.com/wccmh, 
https://www.instagram.com/wccmhb, or by emailing info@mentalhealth.wincoil.us to request a link to the 
survey.   
 
Community input is critical, and although the COVID-19 pandemic has forced them to turn virtual, the Board 
remains steadfast in its commitment to engaging the lived experience from each community member. The 
Board is looking forward to seeing results and encourages every community member to complete the survey 
as well as to share the survey with other community members. 
 
For more information, visit www.r1planning.org/wcmhb. 
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